
Aleyn, Family and Friends are sad to announce the death of

Rosina (Rosie) Smith-Gillespie
after a long illness which she bore with grace.

A service of celebration will take place at L’Eglise St Robert, Coppet on Wednesday
16th May at 15:30.

Donations to “Save the Children” charity, instead of flowers, will be gratefully
accepted. Details for donations, making tributes, and for contacting family will be
posted on http://rosinasmithgillespie.blogspot.fr


